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Michael and Adonia Hentrich 
May 4, 2024 
 

     

 

Dear family,  

 

We hope you had a great week, and we look forward to seeing you tomorrow 

for Sunday service. Pastor Adonia will be sharing the message. 

 

We will also be hearing some testimonies from our group that attended the 

Blue Dragon Pilgrimage in Korea over the last couple weeks. 

 

This Sunday is also potluck Sunday, so please bring a dish to share that doesn't 

have any nuts or peanuts in it. The church will provide rice and rotisserie 

chickens.  
 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike shared a Heavenly Parents' Day message on the way 

that we understand about God today and our relationship with our Heavenly 

Parent. God created us and this world to be resilient and we are created in 

God's image to be creative co-creators in our own lives. Watch the message to 

discover what that might mean for you. If you wish to see our recordings as 

soon as they are posted online, please follow our YouTube channel or Facebook 

page. 

 

See you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

Pastors Mike & Adonia  
 

 

 

Last Week's Message  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Announcements  

 

  

 

We had a really great Holy Days celebration last Sunday. Thank you to everyone 

that helped run everything. So many things have to come together for these to 

run smoothly, from the food, to the activities, to the prizes, and much more. 

Thank you to all the parents and grandparents for staying and being a part of it. 

Here are some photos from the various activities. Enjoy!  
 



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  



 

 

  

  

  

 



 

 

  

 

We'd like to extend a special congratulations to Alicia Kuhlmann and Aryan for 

receiving the Blessing in Korea. We wish a happy and wonderful life to you both.  
 

 

  

 

Here are the last batch of photos from our group that attended the Blue Dragon 

Pilgrimage in Korea. If you would like to hear about their experiences, I'm sure 

they would be happy to tell you and they will also be sharing short testimonies 

tomorrow at service. Thank you Anisa for taking care of our group.  
 



 

 

  

  

  

 



 

 

  

 

We have a very special announcement. Yun-A and Alexander Johansen, who 

visited us last month, have decided to join our community. They will most likely 

be moving here in the summertime and Yun-A will be taking on the new role of 

taking on our Family and Blessing ministry. We are so excited to collaborate 

together with this amazing family.  
 

 

  

 

We will have our next Strings of the Heart meeting this Sunday (tomorrow) right 

after service, around 12:30.   
 

 



 

 

  

 

Family Camp registration is currently at 90% capacity, so the official registration 

form is closed. If you wish to attend, please let the pastors know and we will do 

our best to fit in everybody with the space that we have.  
 

 

  

 

This year's Spring Refresh will be on Saturday, May 18 at 9am. Come prepared to 

work, enjoy good food and fun, and we plan to have the clothing swap as well. If 

you have clothes you wish to donate, please bring them bagged separately by 

gender and size/age group. Thank you.  
 

 



 

 

  

 

Deepen your faith. Broaden your understanding. Build your confidence to talk to 

others. Find out how The Divine Principle and the Bible relate with each other.  

 

Join every Monday night on Zoom for DP Bible Study with Dr. Michael Hentrich at 

6:30 to 7:30pm. Get more details on Facebook at "Zoom DP Bible Study" or join 

using the zoom link. 787199 is the passcode if needed.  
 

 

COMMUNITY CALENDAR   
 

 

 

Give back  

 

 

  



 

 

 

  

   

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


